The panel discussion concluded with several recommendations, including:

1- The necessity to amend some legislative laws related to women's rights.
2- The commitment of the Iraqi government to international agreements, especially the Convention on the Rights of the Child.
[bookmark: _GoBack]3- The importance of providing social researchers in governmental and non-governmental institutions to educate and address the psychological problems faced by families due to social and economic pressures.
